25 July 2019

Dear Parents and Caregivers

Our Corpus Christi Parent Representative Group (PRG) are seeking donations for our upcoming Trivia night from businesses, organisations and individuals. This will be our eighth Trivia night, held as a fund-raiser for the school and constitutes the biggest event the PRG runs each year. The past seven Trivia nights have been a success due to the tremendous support of businesses and individuals who have been able to donate items that then become prizes on the night. Our Trivia night is scheduled for Friday, 23rd August 2019. Over the course of the night, we will be displaying the company logos of the businesses who have supported us on the night and encouraging the audience to support these businesses.

If you would like to support us, we would be most appreciative. It could be in the form of a voucher or gift. Please forward your donations to:

Corpus Christi Catholic School Attention: PRG, 90 Andromeda Drive, Cranebrook, NSW, 2749

Should you require any further information or clarification, please do not hesitate to contact the school office on 02 4726 2200.

Thank you in anticipation of your support.

Yours sincerely

Sarah O'Rourke

DORULE.

Principal